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UPDATE ON SCHOOL CLOSURE 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Unfortunately, the engineers are unable to get the part they need today: it is a big industrial 

valve that is not readily available. The engineers have sourced one and are hoping it can be 

delivered to school tomorrow morning. It will take at least half a day to fit, so we will be unable 

to open the school tomorrow, due to the hygiene risks involved. Large public buildings cannot 

open if there is no hot water for hand washing or cleaning.  

Work will continue to be set on Teams. If there are any issues, please send an email to 

office@hebburn.net  

For pupils in receipt of free school meals, the kitchen at the old Bedewell Primary School in 
Colderidge Square, will have packed lunches available between 12.00pm and 12.30pm, on 
Wednesday 29 June (26 Colderidge Square, Hebburn, NE31 1QD). There will be a sign on the 
blue doors with directions. If parents do want to take up this option, please send an email to 
office@hebburn.net, marked PACKED LUNCH, so we have an idea of numbers. The email should 
be sent before 5.00pm this evening. Please include the details of any special dietary 
requirements.  
 

I will write to parents and carers again when I have an update.  

 
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 
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